

Ms P Scarborough
Democratic Services Section
Belfast City Council
Chief Executive's Department
City Hall
Belfast
BT1 5GS

Strategic Planning Division Level 5 Causeway Exchange 1-7 Bedford Street Town Parks Belfast BT2 7EG

Ref: BCA01364 Date: 8 April 2014

Belfast City Airport Planning Agreement Modification Process - Representation Acknowledgement

Dear Ms Scarborough

Thank you for your letter received on 8 April 2014, which confirmed that the full Council ratified the representation response received previously on 7 March 2014 regarding the proposed modification of the Planning Agreement between the Department of Environment and George Best Belfast City Airport.

Careful consideration will be given to the views and comments raised in your representation. The Department will appoint an independent examiner(s) to conduct a public examination into the proposed modification of the Planning Agreement and report to the Department. A copy of your representation will be provided to the examiner.

Information on the modification process is available on our the NI Planning Portal www.planningni.gov.uk. Should you wish to discuss your representation, please contact Nicole Thompson, Strategic Projects Team at Planning Headquarters on 02890 823464.

Details of your representation will be published on the NI Planning Portal www.planningni.gov.uk once the Department has considered your representation for redaction. Redaction is the term used to describe the editing process whereby personal data is removed from a document prior to publishing on the internet. The Department is committed to the principles of the Data Protection Act (DPA) 1998. The Department may find it necessary to redact some information from your representation if it contains personal or sensitive information or information considered by the Department to be of a derogatory or sensitive nature.

Yours sincerely Nicole Thompson

